
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 

ASKWITH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Askwith 
Nr Otley 

North Yorkshire 
LS21 2JB 

Tel (01943) 462896 
E-mail:  askwith@ycatschools.co.uk 
             www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler 

 

 
 
 
 
 

23rd September 2019 
Dear Parents and Grandparents, 

‘Come and listen to your child read at school’ 
 

We would like to invite parents or grandparents of children in years 1 and 2 to come and listen to your child read 
in school.  
 
These reading sessions will take place during the school day and will include phonics, one to one reading sessions 
and group reading sessions. 
 
To manage numbers, please complete the below slip with your preferred time, or if you can be flexible, please 
tick the ‘I can do either’ box and we will contact you. 
 

To keep everyone safe, the following will be in place: 
- Only 1 adult per child should attend on only 1 session 
- Please do not attend if you have any COVID type symptoms 
- Please do a lateral flow test before coming to school and please do not attend if it is positive 
- The wearing of masks by all visitors to school is strongly advised as part of our Risk Assessment 

 
Please complete and return the slip by Monday morning latest. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs E Nayler 
Headteacher 
 

 

Come and listen to your child read – Years 1 and 2 
 
Name of person attending………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Contact telephone ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Preference:  Tuesday 28th Sept 2.15pm-3pm or   Thursday 30th Sept 9.45am-10.30am 
   
 

or   I can do either 
         PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 27TH SEPT 


